DOWNTOWN SARASOTA ALLIANCE

June 3,201

To Mayor Suzanne Atwell and Sarasota City Commission:

At the May Board meeting of the Downtown Sarasota Alliance it was unanimously
agreed to support the City Commission’s decision to temporarily remove the benches
from Selby Five Points Park. We urge you to maintain this policy until such time as a
solution is arrived at to prevent recurance of the previously unacceptable situation
involving street people at the park.

Sincerely,

Eileen Hampshire, Chair
Board of Directors

P.O. BOX 11011 SARASOTA, FLORIDA 34278 | WWW.DOWNTOWNSRQ.COM
A 501CG3 CORPORATION



